Bart Starr
Head Coach & General Manager

May 2, 1980

Governor Victor Atiyeh
Office of the Governor
State Capitol

Salem, Oregon 9310
Dear Governor Atiyeh:

Glad to know the jacket arrived in good order and that you
can put it to good use.

We hope you will wear it with pride and always know you are
most welcome to join us whenever you happen to be in the
vicinity of one of our games.

May the upcoming summer months be especially enjoyable for
you and your family.

Sincerely,
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Bart Starr

BStarr/dk

Green Bay Packers / 1265 Lombardi Avenue, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54303 / Telephone (414) 494-2351




